NARCAN Training and Opioid Discussion
Wednesday April 10" 2019, 7:00pm

Washington Township Police Headquarters

Washington Township Police along with the Morris County Sheriff’s Department and Hope
One will be hosting an opioid discussion in conjunction with a NARCAN presentation and
NARCAN Training.

In the past two years, we have had 5 overdose deaths in Washington Township, and 10 saves
due to the training and use of NARCAN.

Information and knowledge is the key, so CARES (Center for Addiction Recovery Education
and Success) along with Hope One will be on hand to discuss, teach, and provide NARCAN to
those attending.

Please join us as we continue with our fight against opioids and our ongoing process of
educating and helping the community.

RSVP Chief Jeffrey Almer at jalmer@wtpdmorris.org. Walk-ins are welcome, but RSVP is
appreciated

Any questions please call Chief Jeffrey Almer at 908-876-3232
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